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Schoups moves into new office building M127

We are pleased to announce that as of today we have moved into our new

office building M127, located at Mechelsesteenweg 127A in 2018 Antwerp.

This is the start of a bright new future for Schoups!

We would hereby like to thank everyone who made this possible; all our colleagues as well as ONO

Architectuur, Philip Aguirre y Otegui, Ludovicus Devriendt, UDS, Cordeel, Ney, Aertssen, RCR

Daidalos and all other subcontractors!

We also welcome Caffènation to M127. This authentic coffee bar will open its doors to the public

on 15 April 2023. You can also go here for breakfast and lunch.

Be sure to keep an eye on M127's website for more info and updates.
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